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IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE  

The following Arrival and Dismissal procedure is in effect on the west side of Grissom Middle 

School. Barricades will be put out on Grissom Drive to create a "Do Not Enter Going South" from 

8:25a.m. — 8:45a.m. and again from 3:00 p.m. — 3:20 p.m. 

 Yellow paint at the curb-side indicates NO stopping, standing or dropping off of students 

in the morning or after school. 

 A stop sign has been installed at 169th Street at Grissom Drive. 
 The preferred route for dropping off and picking up students is: 

 Northbound on Grissom Drive from 171st Street to 169th Street. 

 Drop off and pick up your students on the right hand side of the street or the east 

curb. 

 You may then turn either east or west on 169th Street. 

 An additional recommended route for drop off or pick up of students is on the south 

side of 169th Street only. 

 Do not drop off or pick up students on the north side of 169 th Street by the condos. 

 The Administration Parking Lot exit needs to be clear of cars so that cars may 

proceed north or south. 

 Students are to cross the street at the crosswalk only.  

 Students should not cross "in the middle of the street". 

 Do not drop off or pick up students in the Grissom parking lot when buses are 

present. 

 The Grissom office is authorized to issue a handicap parking lot permit for your 

convenience if your student needs special accommodations. 

 Please refer to the diagram on the reverse side of this notice. 

 There will be enforcement activity by the Tinley Park Police Department.  

Thank you for your cooperation. The safety of all students is our highest priority. 

http://ksd140.org/



	Scan1
	grissomsafety20092010
	grissomsafety20092010
	Pages from grissomdropoffmap




